
From: Glavidia Alexis
To: Eloizin, Rachelle
Subject: Re: Weekly Update Reminder - CRA Funding Programs
Date: Monday, March 7, 2022 6:19:22 PM

**Please be cautious**
This email originated from outside of The City of Delray Beach. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, I would like to request an extension for project completion. Due to back order the tile in
which I have used throughout the salon is unfortunately unavailable at the moment. I’m not
sure when shipment will arrive, causing a delay in installation. Also The air conditioning unit
requires additional inspection to determine if it will have to be replaced entirely. 

So I’m requesting an additional 30 days, in order to complete project. Furthermore I have
more lighting to install within the salon that will also require an extension. I expect a finish
project of completion no later than April 7, 2022.

Thanks.
Glavidia 
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